
NIGHTIME/OVERNIGHT RAMP AND LANE CLOSURES
WEEK OF AUGUST 19, 2019

Upcoming Work Activities
Crews will be performing emergency deck repairs under 
the railroad tracks under I-5 adjacent to the La Paz Rd. 
interchange. This work will occur from 9:30 p.m. to 
3:30 a.m. Monday through Thursday beginning Aug. 19 
and is expected to continue for up to four weeks. As 
required by law, this work will require passing trains to 
blow train whistles and air horns to clear the tracks. We 
apologize for the inconvenience.

This week La Paz Rd. between Murilands Blvd. and 
Cabot Rd. will be restriped to allow for crews to access 
the center of the road in preparation for work on the 
bridge structure. Motorists will notice a shift of traffic 
lanes away from the center of the road when traveling 
under the I-5. All existing sidewalks and pedestrian 
walkways will be maintained. 

call us anytime at - (800) 724-0353
or email us at - i5SouthCounty@OCTA.net

August 19-23
Monday - Friday
10pm - 5am

Northbound
Intermittent Lane Closures

HOV (Carpool) and Two Left Lanes

Intermittent Lane Closures
HOV (Carpool) and Two Left Lanes

Lane Closures on City Street
La Paz Road

From Oso Parkway to Alicia Parkway

August 19-23
Monday - Friday
10pm - 5am

August 19-20
Monday - Tuesday
11pm - 5am

Southbound

Eastbound
&

Westbound

From Alicia Parkway to Oso Parkway

From Cabot Road to 
Murilands Boulevard

Full Ramp Closures

August 19-20 & 22-23
Monday - Tuesday and
Thursday-Friday
Midnight - 5am

Northbound Northbound La Paz Road 
on- and off-ramps

Full Ramp Closures
August 21
Wednesday 
Midnight - 5am

Northbound Northbound Oso Parkway 
on- and off-ramps

Full Ramp Closures
August 20-23
Tuesday - Friday
Midnight - 5am

Southbound Southbound La Paz Road 
on-ramps

The duration of this work may change depending on site conditions and are subject to change due to unforeseen operational factors.
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CONSTRUCTION CREWS PERFORM NIGHTTIME 
EMERGENCY BRIDGE DECK REPAIR

Train Horns at I-5 and La Paz Road

WHAT

WHY

WHEN

WHERE

WHAT TO 
EXPECT

STAY INFORMED

 i5SouthCounty@OCTA.net 800.724.0353  octa.net/i5south  @SouthOCi5info  @OCi5SouthCounty

This emergency work must be performed for safety reasons.

Crews will be performing emergency bridge deck repairs of I-5 above the railroad 
tracks adjacent to the La Paz Road interchange. This work is not anticipated to 
require lane closures. 

Work will be performed from 9:30 p.m. to 3:30 a.m. Monday through Thursday, 
beginning Aug. 19 and is expected to continue for up to four weeks. 

As required by law, train conductors will blow train whistles and air horns to clear 
tracks of any construction crews up to a half-mile from the work site. Train horns 
are not regularly blown within the corridor but must be during this work for safety 
reasons. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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